Board Of Finance
Special Budget Meeting
March 30, 2022

The Special Meeting of the Board Of Finance was called to order by Chairman Jack Kiley at

6:00 pm. Members in attendance were: Dana Flach, and Susan Arpin. Chairman Jack Kiley
opened the mesting with the Pledge Of Allegiance.

The board reviewed the following budget and or capital request for the Planning and Zoning

Commission. The Commission was represented by Pat Cocciarella, Jessica Pennell, Pete
Zoras, and Steve Macary.

Discussions consisted of cabinets for maps, updating files to digital (maps and records),

contracted services, legal services, conferences and meetings, engineering, conservation and
development, rewrite of regulations.

With no further discussion, Chairman Jack Kiley adjourned the meeting at 6:54 PM.
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